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July 27th 2021 
 
Dear Property Owners,  
 
The Old Fort Bay Property Owners Association Board of Directors is seeking nominations from 
the community from persons who would be interested in volunteering to join the Board. 
 
We are looking for persons who are passionate about the place we call ‘home’ and who are 
committed to serving the community with the sole intention of improving the overall living 
experience of Old Fort Bay. 
 
The Board meets quarterly, or more regularly as required, via Zoom or in person but 85% of the 
business we do is either via email or online. You would be required to review codes/covenants, 
oversee budgets and contracts, provide your insight and opinions on Security and Maintenance 
protocols for the safety betterment of the area, and to generally aim towards making Old Fort 
Bay the best residential neighbourhood in New Providence. 
 
If you have an interest in serving, please send a short bio to Sonya Alvino at the POA Office – 
you are also welcome to call or write for more information: Tel: 327 7225 or 
poamanager@oldfortbaypoa.com. 
 
 
Warm Regards  
Sonya Alvino 
Old Fort Bay Property Owners Association 
 

 


